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NEW REQUIREMENT FOR MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL 
 

At the Australian Professional Skaters’ Association AGM, 5/12/17, the 
NSWPSA proposal that “all members hold a current First Aid Certificate” 
was passed. 
 
Therefore in order to renew your membership for the 2018-2019 year every 
member MUST have obtained a First Aid Certificate from a recognised 
Australian First Aid Training provider prior to renewing membership (i.e. 
BEFORE June 30, 2018) and upload this Certificate into their profile along 
with all other required documents). 
 
All new member applicants will also be required to have this qualification. 
 
There are a number of recognised First Aid Training providers including but 
not limited to St. Johns & REVIVA. 
 
Please attend to this sooner rather than later if you do not already hold a 
current First Aid Certificate. 
 
Regards 
Jean McGregor 
Secretary 
NSWPSA 
 
 
 


